Dear Room 1010 Family,

Welcome to Room 1010! My name is Caitlin LaVine (Miss Caitlin) and I have the pleasure of working with your child for the 2023- 2024 school year. This will be my sixteenth year working at Sands. I am a product of Cincinnati Public Schools having attended North Avondale Montessori and Clark Montessori. This program is near and dear to my heart. I hope your child learns to love the Montessori curriculum as much as I do!

My husband Bill and I are proud parents to our fourth grader (I can't believe I just wrote that!), Henry, and our four-year-old (can't believe I wrote that either!), Benjamin. My hobbies include: spending time with my family, walking our dog (Tug), family bike rides, working out, dancing and having a good time with friends.

Your child is about to embark on an exciting journey filled with growth, adventure, challenge and change. I am looking forward to a productive and positive year with your child.

Please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns. I can be reached via:

Email – <u>LaVineC@cps-k12.org</u> Phone – (513) 363 – 5029

I am looking forward to a great year working with your family. Enjoy your summer!! -- Ms.Caitlin







SOME OF MY FAVORITES:

- Color: Purple

- Coffee Shop: Luckman

- Animal: Giraffe

Store: TJMaxx or Amazon

Season: Summer

- Vacation Spot: St. Lawrence River in NY or OBX